
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear XXXXXXXX 

Roads and drains in Antingham 

I just wanted to give you a quick update on a couple of issues I have been working 

on together with residents of Antingham. 

Last year the Parish Council raised concerns about safety at the junction of 

Southrepps Road and the A149. I met with the local highways engineer and 

members of the Parish Council to look at the junction and County Highways then did 

some hedge cutting to improve visibility at the junction. 

We also talked about improved signage on the approach to the junction but this 

didn’t happen during ‘Lockdown’. Now, after some chasing by the Parish Clerk, 

Highways have been back to take a look and have agreed to paint SLOW signs on 

the road and to re-paint the existing lines. 

Highways have also agreed to take a look at a number of problems relating to drains 

on Elderton Lane. These contribute to persistent flooding on the road. A couple of 

the issues should be quick fixes but at least one needs a bit more work. I will keep 

chasing them to sort the problems out. 

You might have seen me in the local newspaper expressing 

my frustration at how long it has taken to fix the bridge at 

Swafield. It’s really part of a bigger problem – County Hall 

doesn’t want to take a proper look at the roads in this area 

and spend some money on long term solutions to improve 

safety. It’s something I am going to keep calling for over the 

coming months. Hopefully most of the traffic by-passes 

Antingham but it’s a campaign that I hope everyone in the 

area can get behind. 

Please do contact me if there are any issues you want to 

raise with me. 

Best wishes 

 

XXXXXXXX 

1 Antingham Road 

Southrepps  
Norwich 

NR11 8UH 


